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ATLANTA WOMAN CHARGED WITH INSURANCE FRAUD, FORGERY 

AFTER ALTERING POSITIVE COVID TEST DATE 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that Takeidra Davis, 37, 

of Atlanta, has been charged with insurance fraud and forgery after attempting to defraud a travel insurance 

company. 

 

“Ms. Davis and her family purchased travel insurance for a vacation they planned to begin on January 6th, 

2022,” said Commissioner King. “In the policy, it clearly states that a dependent must be sick at the time of the 

trip in order to receive a refund. When Ms. Davis’ son recovered and tested negative for COVID-19 the day 

before their vacation, the suspect altered her son’s medical record to indicate a positive test result during the 

policy period.” 

 

Warrants were taken out against Ms. Davis on July 6th, 2023. She remains wanted at this time.  

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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